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Attn. Company Announcements Office 
Australian Securities Exchange 
 
8 November 2018 
ASX Market Announcements 
Electronic Lodgements 
For immediate release 
 
  
ASX approval for Company to delist at the close of business on 18 January 2019  
 
On 18 October 2018 the Company applied to the ASX to be delisted after the close of business on 18 
January 2019.  The Company has now received approval from the ASX to be removed from the official list of 
the ASX after the close of business on 18 January 2019.   
 
The reason for the application is that the Company was the subject of a takeover offer by Lakes Oil N.L. and  
no longer meets the requirements of the ASX in that it no longer has the spread of shareholders required by 
the ASX rules. 
 
 
The removal from the official list of the ASX will mean that if shareholders do not dispose of their shares 
before the close of business on 18 January 2019 they will only be able to sell them off market. 
 
 
 

 
Robert Mayberry 
Company Secretary 
 
 




